
RICHARDSON BAY REGIONAL AGENCY 

ITEM 3.a.ii 
 

STAFF REPORT 

 

For the meeting of April 14, 2022 
 
To:  Board of Directors 

From:  Jim Malcolm, Harbormaster 

Subject:  Harbormaster’s Report 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  

Receive and file 

 

Reporting Period March 3, 2022 Through April 1, 2022 
 
 
Vessel metrics.  
 

67 Number of vessels in anchorage excluding transient vessels 
 

0 Number of transient vessels in anchorage 

4 Number of floating homes 

71 Total Number of vessels, transient vessels and floating homes as of April 1, 2022 

56 Number of vessels inside the Eel Grass Protection zone 

 
Significant events: 
 
No significant events on the anchorage this period. Two vessels were removed from the 
anchorage as Marine Debris.  
 
One new vessel arrived on the anchorage.  Staff has been in contact with the importer of this 
vessel and they have communicated a plan for eventual removal of this vessel.   
 
Semi- Annual Water quality testing, coordinated with the Regional Water Quality Control Board 
was completed on March 30, 2022.  Data is being collected and analyzed for future delivery to 
the agency.   
 
     


